
 

Sunday, November 22nd, 2020 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

Please see the information below for updates and information for the upcoming week of 

November 23rd, 2020. 

After School Pick-Up 

Thank you for your cooperation in making our parking lots safer for students by using the Kiss 

and Ride.  After school, there are students who are walking across the staff parking lot to get to 

vehicles.  Please ensure that you are meeting your child/children at the gate and safely walking 

them to your car.  I continue to encourage you to not double park both in the mornings and 

afternoons. 

Indoor Shoes 

With the weather changing it is important that students are safe and comfortable both inside and 

outside.  Students can bring in their indoor shoes if they have not already done so.  Shoes and 

boots will be kept distanced apart from one another.  Students will also be asked to go out in 

small groups to change into their outdoor shoes. 

Catholic School Council Meeting 

This Wednesday, November 25th, at 7 pm we will be conducting our second Catholic School 

Council Meeting.  The meeting will take place virtually.  You can find agendas and minutes on 

our Holy Spirit School Website under ‘Catholic School Council’.  Should you wish to attend the 

meeting as a guest, please use this link to join.  You will need a G-Suite account to access the 

meeting. 

Parent-Teacher Interviews via Google Meet (Elementary Panel) 
  
Due to a recent change in Google Meet, parents/guardians will now need to sign in to a Google 
account to join a video conference. If you do not have a Google account, you will be able to 
create one. Please see the link for parent instructions: How to Join a Google Meet Conference. 
 
Teachers will communicate directly with parents through email and or a paper notification 
regarding the time and date of their parent-teacher interview.  Ms. Faria will be conducting 
interviews upon her return. 
 

Farewell To Ms. LaPorte 

I would like to take the opportunity to thank Ms. Kathy LaPorte for her support as an Educational 

Intervenor at Holy Spirit CES.  She will be embarking on a new journey at St. Maximilian Kolbe 

and we wish her all the best. 

meet.google.com/kff-qfjc-vvr
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1oalPwqFRpm942iPvD9cHSiJWQfH7n4msOSwcet3qL_4/edit#slide=id.p


Homework Helper: French Literacy  

This program allows students to access a YCDSB French teacher for support in their French 

studies. This program is being offered to students in a virtual learning environment, Wednesday 

from 6:30 pm-9:00 pm. The only requirement is that students go online and ask for the support 

needed. Homework Helper French Literacy classes begin November 25th, 2020, and ends June 

16, 2021. In order to have a student participate, they must register online, on the Continuing 

Education page at ycdsb.ca 

Yours in Catholic Education, 

Mr. A. Modica 

Principal 

Upcoming Events 

Monday, November 23rd, 2020  Parent-Teacher Interview Week 

Tuesday, November 24th, 2020  

Wednesday, November 25th, 2020  

Thursday, November 26th, 2020  

Friday, November 27th, 2020  

 

http://ycdsb.ca/

